ANNOUNCEMENT
on the procedure for purchasing from one person 
in a result of emergency or other unexpected situation 
The text of this announcement is approved by the Evaluation Committee decision N 1 
from 19 September 2017 and is published according to Article 24 of the Law
"On Procurements" of the Republic of Armenia
[bookmark: _GoBack]The code of the open procedure is ԱՍՀՆ-ՀՄԱ-ԾՁԲ-17/32-1
The Customer, Ministry of Labour and Social Affairs of the Republic of Armenia (location: Yerevan, Government House 3, Republic Square) is announcing procedure for purchasing from one person.
The participant declared as a winner of the open procedure, according to the defined order, will be offered a Contract for the procurement of services for the provision and deployment of prosthetic-orthopedic and restorative supplies (hereinafter Contract).
According to Article 7 of the RA Law “On Procurements”, any entity regardless of being a foreign physical entity, organization, or person without citizenship is entitled to participate in a bid. 
The bidder must meet the criteria stipulated in the invitation. The professional activities of the bidder must comply with the activities to be implemented under the procurement contract. The bidder must have professional qualifications and relevant technical, financial and business resources.
The winner will be selected from the applicants received a satisfactory evaluation. Preference will be given to a bidder offered the lowest price with whom then the contract will be signed.
To receive an invitation for participation in this procedure, it is necessary to apply to the customer until 17.00pm of the 2nd working day from the moment the invitation is published via the website www.armeps.am. In addition, to receive an invitation in a documentary form, the written application shall be submitted to the customer.
In case of the request to provide an invitation in the electronic form, the customer provides the electronic invitation in a course of the working day following the day of the application receipt.
Failure to receive an invitation in the prescribed form does not restrict the participant's right to participate in this procedure.
The bids drawn up in Armenian must be placed in electronic form at www.armeps.am website (please visit the website for the application deadline).
Participants have to present to the Customer all required documentation to evaluate if required conditions have been met.
The procurement procedure will be carried out electronically through the website www.armeps.am. The opening of the bids will take place via the website www.armeps.am in the order established by the RA Law “On Procurements”, on the third working day from the moment of publication of the invitation, at 10:00am.
Complaints concerning this procedure shall be submitted to the Procurement Assistance Center (address: Yerevan, Komitas 54b ave.). Appeal is carried out in accordance with the procedure set up in Section 6 of the RA Law "On Procurements".
For additional information on this announcement please contact Mrs. Lilit Gasparyan, the Coordinator of the procurement procedure.
Tell: 010 582363,
E-mail:  lilit.gasparyan@mlsa.am 
Customer:  Ministry of Labour and Social Affairs of the Republic of Armenia
